
National Indigenous Peoples' Day- Spirit Park Celebration with Tansi 

Chetwynd Secondary School 

June 12, 2024 

On June 21st, CSS plans to participate in the Tansi, Spirit Park Indigenous Day Celebration. 
Students will leave CSS during B-block (around 1045AM) and they will walk in escorted groups to 
Spirit Park. Students will be off-school property for this event. If you do not wish your child to 
participate in the off-school property event for Indigenous Day at Spirit Park in 2024, then please 
sign the form below and they can participate in the event on-school property in another way. 

We will plan to be at Spirit Park at 11AM, students will check-in with their teachers on arrival 
and then when leaving the park. Staff will do attendance when leaving the building, upon arrival, 
after lunch, and before returning to the school around 2PM. Please remind your child to check in 
with your teacher if leaving the park.  

Considerations for the event: 

• appropriate clothing for the outdoors
• bring appropriate footwear for walking around fields, grass, pavement
• Sun protection
• Water and snacks

 

I do not want my child, [name] _________________________________ to participate in the Tansi Spirit 
Park Indigenous Day celebration event.  

Parent Name: ________________________________________ 

Signature: __________________________________________ 


